
 
 
  January 13, 2017 
Richard Slingerland 
Village of Mamaroneck 
PO Box 369 
123 Mamaroneck Avenue 
Mamaroneck, NY 10543 
 
 
Dear Mr. Slingerland: 
 
 The New York State Department of Transportation is pleased to announce that the 
village of Mamaroneck (Westchester County) application for Hillside Avenue over 
Mamaroneck River has been approved for funding through the 2016 BRIDGE NY 
Program in the amount of $2.850 million.   
 
 Recommended projects were identified on the basis of a competitive scoring 
process and consideration of available funds.  The Bridge NY Program will provide 
funding reimbursement for eligible expenses only up to the award amount.   
 
 A representative from the Department’s Regional Planning Office will contact you 
shortly to begin development of the necessary project agreement which will be needed 
to effectuate award.  For your advance information, sample copies of the project 
agreement form and sample copies of the accompanying resolutions can be found at 
https://www.dot.ny.gov/divisions/engineering/structures/bridgeny.   
 
 If you have any questions regarding this grant process implementation please 
contact Wahid Albert at (518) 457-4422.   
 
  Sincerely, 

   
  Matthew J. Driscoll 
  Commissioner 
 
  


